
Safeguarding at Burton Manor 

Burton Manor Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of all 

our pupils and we expect all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 

 

This means that we have a comprehensive Safeguarding and Child Protection Policy and 

strong procedures in place which we refer to here on our web site. All staff , including 

supply staff, volunteers and governors are made aware of these procedures. 

 

Parents and carers are encouraged to read the Safeguarding and Child Protection Policy 

which can be found alongside all school policies in the relevant section of this web site. We 

actively support the Government's Prevent Agenda to counter radicalism and extremism. 

 

We are committed to working in partnership and share relevant information with other 

agencies when there are concerns about a child’s welfare. 

We will ensure that our concerns about our pupils are discussed with parents/carers first 

unless we have reason to believe that such a move would be contrary to their welfare. 

 

Mrs Jackson is the Designated Safeguarding Lead (DSL), Miss Elliman (Deputy Head) and 

Miss Smith (Early Years Leader) are both Deputy Designated Safeguarding Officers.  

Any safeguarding concerns you may have regarding children can be discussed with the 

designated child protection persons within our school. 

 

Any concerns or issues regarding staff can be discussed with Headteacher Mrs Jackson.  Any 

concerns or issues regarding the Headteacher can be discussed with our Chair of Governors 

- 

Mr Geoff Rowlands. 

 

More information about Safeguarding can be found by following the link below (this will 

open in a new window) 

 

https://www.staffsscb.org.uk/Home.aspx 

To report online Terrorist or Extremist material  please follow the link below 

https://www.gov.uk/report-terrorism 

https://www.staffsscb.org.uk/Home.aspx
https://www.gov.uk/report-terrorism


 


